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September 19, 2023

To: Pastors and Parish Administrators

From: GRACE Scholars

Subject: GRACE Scholars Awareness Weekend

We are so grateful for your support of the GRACE Scholars Awareness
Weekend. To make it easier for you to promote this program, we have prepared
a video for you to show at your parish. For those of you without video
capability, audio is also available. Prior to showing the video or playing the
audio, please consider using this introduction:

Archbishop Hartmayer has asked for parishes to help increase awareness of
the GRACE Scholars program through the GRACE Awareness Weekend. For
this current school year, GRACE awarded over $4 million dollars in
scholarships to more than 1100 students to attend our Catholic schools across
the state of Georgia. Please watch Archbishop Hartmayer’s video or listen to the
audio and prayerfully consider supporting this program and its scholarship
recipients.
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